
NB-1 Addendum No. 4
R8/27/21

NOTICE TO BIDDERS

The receiving of sealed bids for KUHIO HIGHWAY REPAIRS TO

WAILUA RIVER BRIDGE, PROJECT NO. ER-23(001), DISTRICT OF LIHUE,

ISLAND OF KAUAI, in HIePRO, scheduled for Friday, September 3, 2021, at

2:00 P.M. Hawaii Standard Time (HST), is hereby POSTPONED UNTIL Friday,

September 24, 2021 at 2:00 P.M. HST. Bids received after said due date and

time shall not be considered.

The submission of the Disadvantaged Business Enterprise (DBE)

Contract Goal Verification and Good Faith Efforts Documentation for

Construction, DBE Confirmation and Commitment Agreement Trucking

Company and DBE Confirmation and Commitment Agreement Subcontractor,

Manufacturer, or Supplier scheduled for 09/08/21 is hereby POSTPONED UNTIL

09/29/2021.

JADE T. BUTAY
Director of Transportation

Posted:


